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Ken & Dottie Tapper�

Patricia Melchionda in Honor of Joseph Melchionda�
Patricia & Anthony Zentgraff�

Ruth Harthausen in Memory of Greg�



 

REMINDER   
 

2018 Membership              
Dues Are Due 

 

January 1st  -  December 31st 

2018 

 

Winter Weather Alert 
 

 

Winter weather will soon descend on us. Please 
be sure to listen to your  radio (WDSD or Ea-
gle 97) or check WBOC stations or websites to 

be certain the Center is open if inclement weather hits.  You 
may also call the Center at (302) 698-4285  before you head 
out. If we are closed I will post a message on the phone ser-
vice.  We will also post notices on the HYSC Facebook 
page.  If you haven’t “liked” our page yet, be sure to do so!!  

“SAFETY FIRST” 

Happy “ November 2017” Birthdays 

 

***PLEASE BE SURE TO CALL  -  (302) 698-4285*** 
 

***PLEASE MAKE YOUR (RESERVATION ) FOR A FREE BIRTHDAY LUNCH*** 
 

 We invite you to a BIRTHDAY LUNCH here at Harvest Years as part of your membership.  HOWEVER, you must attend the                  
BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION on our “BIRTHDAY DAY” which is always the third Thursday of each month.  You must “eat-in”.  You may 
not “take-out” the free meal.  If you do not see your name on the list of names for DECEMBER it may be because you are not current 

with your annual dues and are not eligible for a free birthday lunch.  If you think we have made an error do not hesitate to see                          
Tom or  Diane…..  HAPPY BIRTHDAY and Thank You… 

 
 

LUNCH IS SERVED DAILY MONDAY  THRU  FRIDAY  11:30 AM  -  12:30 PM 
    YOU MUST CALL HARVEST YEARS SENIOR CENTER TO MAKE YOUR LUNCH RESERVATION by 10 AM.  LET US KNOW IF 
YOU WILL BE  CELEBRATING YOUR BIRTHDAY WITH US PRIOR TO DECEMBER 18, 2017.  PLEASE CALL (302) 698-4285. 
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    1  Luis Bechini 
 1  Pat Brown 
 2  William McNiece 
 3  Bill Burke 
 3  Michael Rhea 
 4  George Justus 
 5  J.W. Vincent Longfellow 
 6  Lillie Mae Harris 
 7  Leroy Bookhultz 
 7  Be(y Riley 
 8  Doris Brown 
 8  Gloria Fili 
 8  Jean Spry 
 9  Elaine Ford 
 10 Frank McSweeney 
 10 Kenneth Smith 
 11 Irene Pernol 
 12 Larry Dougherty, Sr. 
 13 Ann Burke 
 13 Anna Schrader 

  13 John Stuart 
 14 Philip De Rocili 
 14 Diana Horner 
 14 Vera Kundler 
 15 Clarena Jones 
 15 Howard Lehuquet 
 15 Mary Lou Rowlands 
 16 Martha Denard 
 16 Joyce Diltz 
 17 Darlene Guidry 
 17 James Hanacek, Jr.                                                

  17 Peter Jacksdon 
 19 Patsy Alfred 
 19 Ginger George 
 19 Jeane(e Kossman 
 19 Joan Thompson 
 20 Hannah McLennan 
 20 Tess Urban 
 21 Lois Ayvazian 
 21 Be(y Harris 

  22  Robert Bryant 
 22 Lynda Davis 
 22 Theresa Mulvey 
 23 Carol Likens 
 23 Lewis Shields 
 24 Ronald Miccarelli 
 24 Joanne Semple 
 25 David Hurley 
 25 Luther Wagner 
 27 Donald Dean 
 27 Leota Farrall 
 27 Frances Fox 
 27 Shirley Zec 
 28 Joann McILvain 
 28 John Strausbaugh 
 28 Jean Tassinari 
 29 George Brummell 
 29 Ber>na Ward�

�

And Many Happy Returns�
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       FROM YOUR EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
TOM BONES 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Welcome to the official start of the Holiday Season of 2017!  

The Harvest Years has been tree trimming and putting the final 

pieces in place for all the festivities and December events that 

we have planned for you! 
 

With the calendar year coming to a close, it also means that it 

is Membership Renewal Time.  Your Harvest Years member-

ship registration for 2018 is due by January 1, 2018.  Anytime 

during this month, please fill out and turn in your membership 

form along with the $20.00 membership fee by January 1st, to 

keep your membership current.  Don’t delay! 
 

If you should know of any other seniors in our area who are 

not already members, please invite them to join us!  As you 

already know, The Harvest Years has so much to offer for just 

$1.67 per month! 
 

Our Annual Giving Campaign continues throughout the 

month of December.  Please consider giving generously this 

year as we never know what types of state budget cuts lie 

ahead for us.  Please continue to ask family members and 

friends in the community to contribute as well.  Every little bit 

helps in some way to keep our senior center thriving. 
 

A special holiday thank you to all the members who helped this 

year, before, during and after our Holiday Craft Show both 

here at the center and off site.  A special thank you as well to 

the ceramic class for all of the items that they made! 
 

We also need to mention the members that contributed so 

greatly to our Sub Sale in October and our Yard Sale in No-

vember.  None of these events would be possible without you.  

Next up is our Soup Sale  -  more details to follow. 
 

On behalf of the Harvest Years Board of Directors and myself, 

I would like to wish each of you a very safe and Happy Holiday 

Season and a Happy New Year too!.  May you all enjoy much 

good health and happiness in 2018! 

Activity Notes 
by Diane Amoroso 

 

The clocks have been turned back and it 
now gets darker earlier.  We like to keep 
you safe by celebrating the traditional                

upcoming holiday parties during the day-
time so that you do not have to drive                       

in the dark.   
 

 

Our Christmas Luncheon will be held on  
Thursday, December 21st.  We invite you to 
join us in celebrating and enjoying an excel-
lent lunch with live musical entertainment             
provided by non other than our best friend 
and Harvest Years’ member, Trudy Marie. 
Trudy has been kind enough to come out 
of “retirement” to bring back her magnifi-
cent voice to entertain us.  Gail & John 
could not be with us due to Gail’s illness. 
We all send our best wishes to her for a fast 
and lasting recovery.  We wish her the best.  

 

 

Another daytime celebration will be our 
New Year’s Luncheon on Friday, December 
29th.  Come celebrate 2018 with us and 
welcome our favorite singer from the days 

of early Rock ’n Roll,  ELVIS.   
Let’s relive all the oldies for a very enjoyable 

way to  welcome in the new year!!   
 
  



 WELCOME TO THE �
HARVEST YEARS SENIOR 

CENTER’S GIFT SHOP�
 

 

OUR GIFT SHOP FEATURES BEAUTIFUL                    

HANDMADE CERAMICS, CRAFTS, JEWELRY, AND  

SPECIALTY ITEMS SUCH AS LAVENDER SCENT 

BATH OILS AND SPRAYS. WE INVITE YOU TO 

STOP IN AND LOOK OVER THE GIFTS WE OFFER 

AT TRULY GREAT PRICES.  WE ARE SURE YOU 

WILL FIND A VERY SPECIAL GIFT FOR A VERY 

SPECIAL PERSON IN YOUR LIFE.�
�
�

**NEW THIS YEAR:  PERSONAL SAFETY ITEMS�
Pepper Spray, Tasers, Outdoor Warning Signs, etc.�

�
�

THE GIFT SHOP IS OPEN MONDAY � FRIDAY                                           �

10 A.M.  �  2  P.M. DAILY�

�
�
�

Think Holiday Gi�s�
�

 

Our Sincerest Thanks to             
Linda Brice and the Friends 
Club Bunco Players for their                     

kind  donation to  
Harvest Years. 

You are so very thoughtful. 
Happy Holidays 

 

 

From All The Staff at HYSC 
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Harvest Years Report, December, 2017 

Brian J. Bushweller, State Senator, 17th District 

 

My Favorite Season of the Year 
 
 In 2015, I used the same title as above for my December Legislative Update.  I thought I would use it 

again this year because, well … Christmas is my favorite season of the year.   

 

 There’s something special about the precious and memorable family traditions and gatherings at Christ-

mastime and how entire communities come together to share in the spirit of the day.  There’s something special, 

too, in the fact that Delawareans of various religions celebrate holidays at this time of year, in addition to Christ-

mas, with Jews observing Hanukkah and Muslims their new year.  Also, many people participate in the celebra-

tion of African American culture, Kwaanza.  This adds up to a season of wonder and warmth, bringing out the 

best in all of us. 

 

 One of my favorite memories of Christmas is midnight mass.  I grew up in a Catholic family and, like 

many others, our parish had a special Christmas mass that started at midnight.  When I was very young, I had to 

go to bed at the regular time on Christmas Eve but my mother would wake me up at 11:30 PM.  We would then 

walk to church – it was four houses down the street.  I remember having to take two to three steps for each step 

my father took.  It was worth the effort, though, because after mass I got to take a peek at the Christmas tree and 

go back to bed dreaming about what surprises might lie underneath. 

 

 Fast forward one generation.  My wife and I established our own Christmas traditions for our own family 

of momma, papa and our five children.  Our Christmas morning tradition is best described by the rules we adopt-

ed.  Rule one prohibited the children from going near the tree (that means the presents!) until both parents had 

time to freshen up.  Rule two added to that delay by giving mom and pop additional time to brew their morning 

coffee.  Neither one of these rules actually took very much time but to the kids it seemed like an eternity. 

 

 After these interminable delays I would take my place by the tree and begin handing out presents.  Rule 

three required all children to watch all the other children open their presents, one by one.  More delay. 

 

 One year, for reasons I do not recall, my wife and I decided we would suspend rule three and simply hand 

out the presents as fast as the kids could open them. Needless to say, this resulted in chaos.  The following year, 

rule three was back in effect. 

 

 Now, our children have established their own traditions and my wife and I enjoy being part of their cele-

brations.  We also observe or participate in the celebrations of many others here in central Kent County including 

special church services, holiday caroling and enjoying the lights and sounds of the season. 

 

 I will get back to legislative matters in next month’s Update but, for now, whatever your family traditions 

might be, my wife and I wish you a warm and wonderful holiday season! 



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 

  
 

 

 

SOUP OF THE DAY 

 
CALL DAILY AND 

ORDER A QUART OF 
FRESHLY MADE SOUP 

TO TAKE HOME  

          REMINDER 
  

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 
AND  

BIRTHDAY PARTY  
 

December 21st 

NEW YEARS LUNCH 
 

 

FRIDAY,                             
DECEMBER 29th 

 
 

11:30 AM - Lunch 
 

12 Noon  -  Showtime                        
Welcome  - “ELVIS”  

1. 
 

Meatball Subs 
Tossed Salad 
Pickles/Chips 

Assorted Desserts  

 4.             
 Taco’s 

Hard or Soft 
Fix’ins Bar 

Chips & Salsa 
Fruit 

5. 
Roasted Pork 

Mashed Potatoes 
Vegetable Blend 
Bread or Rolls 

Fruit 

6. 
 Liver & Onions 
Mashed Potatoes 
Buttered Beets 
Bread or Rolls 

Pudding 
 

Alt:  Salisbury Steak 

7. 
BakedHerb Chicken 
Potatoes Au Gratin 

Broccoli 
Bread or Rolls 

Sherbert 
  

8. 
Spaghetti w/Meatsauce 

Tossed Salad 
Italian Bread 

Assorted Desserts 

11. 

Tuna Salad 
Baked Fries 
Pickles/Chips 

Brownie  

12. 
Chicken & Dumplings 

Peas 
Tossed Salad 
Bread or Rolls 

Peaches  

13.1st Day  of Hanukkah                                  
 

      Chicken Cordon Bleu 
Stuffing 

Succotash 
Bread or Rolls 
Tropical Fruit  

 

14.    
Baked Shepard Pie 

House Salad 
Bread or Rolls 
Fruit Cocktail 

 

15. 
 

Grilled Hot Dogs 
Baked Beans 
Cole Slaw 

Assorted Desserts  

 

 18. ALL YOU CAN EAT BUFFET 
                  

Sloppy Joe’s 
Baked Fries 
Tossed Salad 

Cookies 
 
 

$5.00 
 

 
  

19. 
 

 Baked Salmon 
Roasted Potatoes 
Peas & Carrots 
Bread or Rolls 

Chocolate Chip Cookie 

20. 
Stuffed Peppers 
Baked Potato 
Green Beans 
Bread or Rolls 
Pineapple 

  

21.  Birthday & Christmas     
10:30 AM  -  Luncheon  

 
Baked Honey Ham 
Sweet Potatoes 

Broccoli 
Ice Cream & Cake 

 

Music by Trudy Marie 

22.      CLOSED                             

      FOR CHRISTMAS 
  

  -   DECEMBER  2017  MENU  -   

25.  CLOSED for Christmas 

  
26.  1st Day of Kwanzaa 

 

Baked Flounder 
Macaroni & Cheese 
Stewed Tomatoes 
Bread or Rolls 

Fruit  

27. 
Baked Chicken 
Brown Rice 
Carrots 

Bread or Rolls 
Cake   

 

28 
Baked Lasagna 
Tossed Salad 
Italian Bread 
Ice Cream Bar  

29. 11:30 New Year Lunch 
 

Roast Beet 
Mashed Potatoes 
Mixed Vegetables 
Black Eyed Peas 
Assorted Desserts 

Sparkling Cider Toast 

Kent County Representatives District General Assembly 
Contact Information 

 

Name                   Phone Number or E-Mail                            District         
 

Jeff N. Spiegelman - 302 744-4171 or Jeff.Spiegelman@state.de                  RD  11                    

William J. Carson - 302 744-4113 or William.Carson@state.de.us              RD  28              
Trey Charles Paradee - 302 744-4351 or Trey.Paradee@state.de.us            RD  29        

William R. Outten - 302 744-4083 or Bobby.Outten@state.de.us                 RD  30               

Sean M. Lynn - 302 744-4351 or Sean.Lynn@state.de.us                              RD  31                                   
Andrea L. Bennett - 302 744-4351 or Andrea.Bennett@state.de.us             RD  32               

Charles S. Postles Jr. - 302 744-4081 or Charles.Postles@state.de.us          RD  33                     

Lyndon D. Yearick - 302 744-417 or Lyndon.Yearick@state.de.us              RD  34 
 

                 Senators Delaware General Assembly 
                              Contact Information 
 

Name               Phone Number or E-Mail              District 
 

Bruce C. Ennis  - 302 744-4310 or Bruce.Ennis@state.de.us             SD 14 
 

Dave G. Lawson  Dave.Lawson@state.de.us                                       SD 15 
 

Colin Bonini  -  302 744-4169  or  Colin.Bonini@state.de.us             SD 16 
 

Brian J. Bushweller - Brian.Bushweller@state.de.us                         SD 17 
 

F. Gary Simpson - 302 744-4134  or  Gary.Simpson@state.de.us     SD 18 



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 WELCOME 
 

2018 

 
GREAT  UPCOMING 

TRIPS  

 
 

WELCOME 2018 
 

 ENJOY LUNCH  
and 

CELEBRATE WITH 
“ELVIS” 

December 29th 

 1.   
 10 AM  -   11 AM 
Line Dancing                              

w/Ben & Charlotte 

 
 

12 NOON  -  Mah Jong 

 
c 

12:30  -  Spades 
 
 

1 P.M.  -  Pinochle   

4.       9:45 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 
              Aerobics Class 

 
 

 9:30 AM  -  500 Rummy             
 
   

$$ 5 PM  -  5:45 PM $$ 
FEARLESS YOGA 

5.   $$8:30 AM  -  Yoga$$ 
 
 

9:30 AM  -  Crafts 

 
 

12 NOON  -  Domino’s 
 
 

$$  5 PM  -  6 PM  $$ 
Perfect 10 Pilates          

6.      9:30 AM  -  10:30 AM 
             Land Aerobics 

 
 

9 AM  -  11:30 AM Ceramics 
 
 

12:30  -  Hand & Foot 
 

$$  5 PM  -  5:45 PM  $$ 
FEARLESS YOGA 

7.  $$ 8:30 AM  -  Yoga $$ 
 
 

9:45 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 
Aerobics Class      

 
 

$$ 5 PM  -  6 PM $$ 
Perfect 10 Pilates 

 

8.   10 AM  -   11 AM 
Line Dancing                              

w/Ben & Charlotte  
 
 

12 NOON  -  Mah Jong 

 
 

12:30  -  Spades 

 
 

1 P.M.  -  Pinochle   
 

11.      9:45 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 
              Aerobics Class 
 
 
 

 9:30 AM  -  500 Rummy             
  
 

$$ 5 PM  -  5:45 PM $$ 
FEARLESS YOGA 

12. 
    $$8:30 AM  -  Yoga$$ 

 

9:30 AM  -  Crafts 
 
 

12 NOON  -  Domino’s 
 
 

$$ 5 PM -  6 PM $$                           
Perfect 10 Pilates                

13.    9:30 AM  -  10:30 AM 
               Land Aerobics 

 

9 AM  -  11:30 AM Ceramics 

 

12:30  -  Hand & Foot 
 

1  -  3  PM 
$$  ART CLASS  $$ 

 

$$ 5 PM  -  5:45 PM $$ 
FEARLESS YOGA 

14.  HARRINGTON SLOTS 
 Call Diane for Bus Reserv.  

  698-4285 
     $$ 8:30 AM  -  Yoga $$ 

 

9:45 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 
Aerobics Class      

 

$$ 5 PM  -  6 PM $$                   
Perfect 10 Pilates  

15. 10 AM  -   11 AM 
Line Dancing                              

w/Ben & Charlotte 

 
 

12 NOON  -  Mah Jong 

 

12:30  -  Spades 
 
 

1 P.M.  -  Pinochle   

18.    9:45 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 
             Aerobics Class 

 

 9:30 AM  -  500 Rummy   
  
 

$$ 5 PM  -  5:45 PM $$ 
FEARLESS YOGA          

19. $$8:30 AM - Yoga$$ 
 
 

9:30 AM  -  Crafts 
 
 

12 NOON  -  Domino’s 
 
 

$$ 5 PM -  6 PM $$                     
Perfect 10 Pilates  

 

             

20.   9:30 AM  -  10:30 AM 
             Land Aerobics 

 
 

9 AM  -  11:30 AM Ceramics 

 
 

12:30  -  Hand & Foot  
 
 

$$ 5 PM  -  5:45 PM $$ 
FEARLESS YOGA 

21. $$8:30 AM  -  Yoga$$ 
 
 

9:45 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 
Aerobics Class      

 
 
 

$$ 5 PM  -  6 PM $$ 
Perfect 10 Pilates 

 22.     Closed for    
          Christmas                           
         

 -  DECEMBER  2017  ACTIVITIES  - 

25.           CLOSED 26.  $$8:30 AM - Yoga$$ 

 

9:30 AM  -  Crafts 
 
 

12 NOON  -  Domino’s 

 
 

$$  5 PM -  6 PM  $$             
Perfect 10 Pilates             

27.     9:30 AM  -  10:30 AM 
                Land Aerobics 

 

9 AM -  11:30 AM Ceramics 

12:30  -  Hand & Foot 
1 -  3  PM 

$$ ART  CLASS $$ 
 

$$ 5 PM  -   5:45 PM $$ 
FEARLESS YOGA 

28.  $$8:30 AM  -  Yoga$$ 

 
 
 

9:45 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 
Aerobics Class      

 
 

$$ 5 PM  -   6 PM $$                                     
Perfect 10 Pilates  

29   NO LINE DANCING 

 

LUNCH With ELVIS 
 
 

12 NOON  -  Mah Jong 

 
 

12:30  -  Spades 

 
 

1 P.M.  -  Pinochle   



Don’t  know what to do now that 
you’ve turned on your                          

computer or smart phone?                                              
 
 
 
 
 

Let Terry help you!  Terry Anderson, a retired 
Air Force Pilot and retired from the Department 
of  Education, has volunteered his time and             

expertise to teach a one on one computer class.   
 

He has now offered to teach a one on one class 
on how to use your Smart Phone. If you know 
the basics but would like to know more please 
give your name and telephone number to Diane 
and she will set up an appointment with the                                                                         

 
 

“Computer Guy!”                      
 
 

Call Diane: 302 698�4285�

Golden Dinner Club 
 

Happy Holidays 
 

VINCENZO’S PIZZERIA 

Rt. 8  -  Dover, De 

Monday, December 11, 2017  -  4:30 PM  
 

Please Bring All Your Friends & Family for a              

fun HOLIDAY Celebration!!  

This is our Monthly Fundraiser. 
**Please Call DIANE if you are planning to join us 

before December1st!! ** 

ATTENTION TO ALL HYSC                       

VOLUNTEERS  
 

To all our volunteers.  If you 
volunteer at Harvest Years 
you must remember to keep 
track of your hours in our  
RSVP Book located at the 

Front Desk.  
Any new volunteer please ask for 
the book & track your hours.   

HARVEST YEARS’  CLOTHING                                      

DOLLAR STORE FEATURES  
 
 
 

GENTLY  USED  WOMEN’S  &  MEN’S 
-  CLOTHING  -  SHOES  -  HATS  - 

 
 
 

ALL PRICED AT $1.00 EACH 

 
 

STORE IS OPEN MONDAY  -  FRIDAY                                                
8:30 AM  -  3 PM 

 

  New Items Added Daily  
 

You are invited to stop by and                                             
browse at our nice selections. 

 

“HAIRCUTS  by  PAT”                                          
30 SOUTH  STREET, CAMDEN, DE 19934 

 

Pat Reynolds, R.C. 
PROFESSIONAL HAIR STYLIST 

 
 
 

Hours:  Tuesday, Wednesday, & Thursday 
 

9 A.M. TO  3 P.M. 
 
 

PLEASE CALL FOR AN APPOINTMENT     
 
 

(302) 698-4285                                              

�
�

LIONS CLUB EYEGLASS                                      

COLLECTION BOX �
�
�

THE BOX IS LOCATED AT HARVEST YEARS SENIOR CEN-

TER.  IF YOU HAVE ANY USED EYEGLASSES PLEASE DROP 

THEM OFF AND THEY WILL BE PUT TO GOOD USE HELP-

ING THOSE WHO ARE IN NEED OF GLASSES WORLD-

WIDE.  

 OUR SINCEREST THANK YOU. 
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Trip Alert 

 

A par�al list of our upcoming 2018 trips are listed in this 

issue of our newsle�er.  We will be lis�ng  more trips in 

January.  If you are interested in signing up, please do so 

ASAP.  A deposit of $25.00 is required on day trips. Over� 

night trips require more.  The trips are filling up quickly.�

Ques�ons?  �  Please Call Diane 698�4285�
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 AARP DRIVER                                   

SAFETY COURSE                               

Harvest Years Senior Center 
30 South Street, Camden, DE 
 

 

  
 
 
 

 NO CLASS IN DECEMBER 
 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
 

We Will Resume In January 2018 
 
 
 

Member:  $15.00 per person 
Non-Member: $20.00 per person 

 

Make Checks Payable To:  AARP 
 

CALL 302 698-4285 FOR YOUR RESERVATION 

Supplemental Nutrition  
Assistance Program 

 

Putting Healthy Food                   
Within Reach 
 

assist.dhss.delaware.gov 
 

 

Meet Oscar Sebastian at 11 AM on the              
second Tuesday of each month during 2017.  
If you are 50 years old or older Oscar can 
answer any questions you may have about 
the SNAP program or he can assist you in 

filling out an application.  
 

If you are unable to stop in to see Oscar 
please feel free to call him at 302 734-1200 

Our Craft Room welcomes new friends 

to join us on Tuesday mornings at 9:30.  We like 

to start new projects and would love your ideas. 

One New Idea for 2018:  MISSION DOLLS 

Call Diane for more information: 698-4285  
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You Are All Invited To Join Us      �
For Lunch At                                    �

 Harvest Years Senior Center� �

Monday thru Friday  �   11:30 AM � 12:30 PM�

  �
COST:�

     Member  �  $4.50   �   Non� Member  �   $7.00    �
�

 Delicious Food, Nice People & Good Times.�
     Bring A Friend Too!!                                                         

 
 

As a courtesy to our Kitchen Staff, please call by 10 AM 

if you are planning to join us for lunch or to order                              
a take-out meal.  Our lunch is cooked fresh daily in our 
kitchen and we want to be sure we can serve everyone. 

**698-4285** 

 
JOIN HARVEST YEARS AND SAVE $1.00 !! 

 

FOR NEW MEMBERS ONLY  IN 2017                                            
 
 

YOU ARE  ENTITLED TO A ONE-TIME $1.00 OFF SAVINGS 

COUPON TOWARDS YOUR 1st LUNCH AT HARVEST YEARS 

SENIOR CENTER.  SEE FRONT DESK RECEPTIONIST FOR 

YOUR $1.00 OFF COUPON.   
                         �

Our Soup Kitchen has resumed.                          

Please call for our daily �

Soup selec�on & cost.�
  �

EXTRA IN�HOUSE ITEMS�
�

Desserts  $2.00 each�
Just Entrees $3.00 each�

Starch/Vegetable $2.00 each                                       �
�

Homemade Desserts                                                                      �
   $3.00 Cup / $4.00 Pint  /  $7.00 Quart�

�

Sandwich entree price to be determined that day.�

Any Other Items  �  See Tom or Marguerite�
�

*As of October 1, 2016 we added an addi�onal charge of $1.00 
for TO�GO MEALS.�

�

Bon Appe�te!!�

TRANSPORTATION SERVICES 

The Harvest Years Senior Center offers transportation to 
and from the center.  Our pick-up times are between 9 AM 
to 10 AM and the return time will start between 1 PM to 2 
PM.  Members can apply for transportation at our front 
desk.  Bus plan tickets may be purchased at our front desk.  
You may purchase tickets ahead of time.  You must                    
reserve your slot 24 to 48 hours ahead of time.  Cost 
per trip is:      
           

            $    .50 per Trip 
            $  5.00 for 10 Trips 
            $ 10.00 for 20 Trips 
            $ 20.00 for 40 Trips 

 Art Classes                                               

Harvest Years Senior Center                                           
 

If you are interested in learning how to put your ‘hidden 
artistic talents’ onto canvas, you are welcome to join our 

art classes twice a month.                                                                  
The cost for four classes is $25.00. 

Classes:  Wednesdays  -  1 PM  -  3 PM�

Call DIANE for more Informa�on:  698�4285�

 

Camden Lions Club 
 

“Unselfish Service to the                              
Community” 

 
 

 
 
 
 

The Camden Lions Club meets monthly at                                
Harvest Years Senior Center                                  
30 South Street, Camden, DE. 

 
 

 NO DECEMBER MEETINGS 
HAPPY HOLIDAYS 

HAPPY NEW YEAR, TOO  !!! 
SEE YOU IN JANUARY 2018 

   
 

Lions Club                                                         
Ready to Help, Worldwide 

 
 
 

Whenever a Lions club gets together problems get 

smaller, and  communities get better.  That’s because 

we help where help is needed  -  in our own commu-

nities or around the world  -  with unmatched integ-

rity and energy. 
  
 

   
 SUPPORT HARVEST YEARS 

SENIOR CENTER, INC. 
 

By Shopping at 

AmazonSmile 
 

When you shop at AmazonSmile, Amazon will 

donate to Harvest Years Senior Center, Inc. 
Support us every time you shop. 

smile.amazon.com 



    

 God Bless Our Troops�
    Always remember to keep       

them all in Our Daily Thoughts �
           and Prayers…..�

    DECEMBER 2017 

 

Please  Donate  to The USO  

HARVEST YEARS SENIOR CENTER, INC.                                                                                  

30 SOUTH STREET,  CAMDEN, DE 19934                                                                               

PHONE: (302) 698-4285 

FAX:       (302) 698-4286 

   E-mail: hysc@comcast.net   

HALL RENTALS AVAILABLE 

HOURS OF OPERATION  —   CALL MONDAY  -  FRIDAY 

8 A.M.  -  3 P.M. 


